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THE PIONEER VOICE OF KANSAS WL CaREL A

TELEPHONE 2-1447

GEORGE €. WELLS

Program Director

June 21, 1955

Mr. Maurice W, Nittler
Box 9
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you very much for writing us in regard to our programming on
June 10th, 1955, This letter is to verify your reception of the
Kansas City - Baltimore baseball game, We are carrying the Athletics
exclusively in the Wichita area,

We are glad to know that you are receiving KFBI so well in your area
and we hope you will tune us in coften,

Sipecerely,
Toth

George Wells
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FIRST ON WICHITA'S RADIO DIAL
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